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Description

Recently, there has been a lot of information being disseminated about the disclosure of student
records through the Morgan Hill Concerned Parents Association v. California Department of Education,
Case No. 11-3471. To provide some clarity, the co-chairs of the California Association Parent Child
Advocacy (“CAPCA”) have released a memorandum to assist informing parents about this lawsuit and
the information being requested. While we do not believe that there is a privacy concern with allowing
this data to be released, we believe that families should have accurate information about this when
making their decision on this matter.

Clink the following link for more information: http://www.capcaonline.com/2010/07/in-news.html
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